
What is the purpose of this fundraiser?

Every year PAC runs various fundraisers to raise money which is used to enhance 
our students' school experience. Money is spent on subsidizing field-trips, 
supplemental PE activities, and on a multitude of ways to support school spirit. It is 
also spent on the up-keep of our emergency/earthquake supplies, as well fund 
upgrades and additions to our playground.

This year, we are excited to be collaborating with the Grade 5s on this fundraiser. 
The money raised will be shared with the graduating class and help fund their grad 
activities.

When are the chocolates and money due back?

This fundraiser will run until October 20th. Unsold chocolates and cash payment can 
be turned in to our volunteers that are set-up in the PAC kitchen every morning, from 
8:45am-9:15am.

What do we do with these boxes of chocolates?

Each bar sells for $3 and there is a wide variety of options to suit all tastes. Friends, 
family and neighbours are often happy to support the cause and a safe option to sell 
to.

Do we have to sell them?

There is absolutely no obligation to sell. Please return any unsold chocolates to the 
volunteers that are set-up every morning in the PAC kitchen, from 8:45am-9:15am.

How do we get more?

We are more than happy to assign more chocolates to our keen sellers! Come see 
our volunteers that set-up every morning in the PAC kitchen.

How do we contact PAC?

Feel free to reach out to us by email: clearbrookelementaryPAC@gmail.com or join 
our facebook group: https://www.facebook.com/groups/ecepac

PAC's first fundraiser for the year is 
well underway! Your support is greatly 
appreciated!

World's Finest Chocolates
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